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Comments: I would like to express my opinion that the proposed Mountain Coaster on Sandia Peak should NOT

be "approved," i.e. there HAS to be an environmental impact statement made since there will surely be an impact

on wildlife and recreation in the area.  Being out in nature has an even great benefit during this pandemic, and

disturbing the quiet and beauty of the Peak area should not be be granted a Categorical Exclusion under the

National Environmental Policy Act. There is NO reason to do that.  Please make certain that the impact on the

area is well-researched and that there is an open comment period for other opinions.  Thank you.


